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Greetings, 

 

I am writing in support of SJR 28-1 Right to a Healthy Environment. 

 

As a scientist and educator, I have studied environmental issues and taught several 

college-level courses on the Science of Climate Change. 

 

The imperative to address this important issue at every level of government--and in 

our personal lives as well--is clear. At this stage, the question is not whether climate 

change will affect our lives and future but how great and how destructive the impact 

will be. 

 

Please do what you can to make sure that the voters of Oregon are given the 

opportunity to enshrine the Right to a Healthy Environment in our Constitution. 

 

Doing so will obligate all branches of state and local government take proactive steps 

to address Climate Change and other environmental issues. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jeff Cina 

Professor Emeritus of Chemistry and Biochemistry 


